
TEACHER’S TRAINING PROGRAMME
A two-day training programme held for teachersat Pastoral Centre, Shillong from 24 – 25
Oct 2018. It was concluded yesterday (25th Oct) around 4 PM. All of them were very positive
about the whole programme, and most of them mentioned that they like most the sessions on
the art of creative teaching and the mindset. They suggested that they should have training
programme of this sort more often for all the teachers.

The two trainers – Mr. Vivekananda & Dr. Sindhya were also really happy and satisfied to
have such lively and interactive sessions with our teachers. They were very much impressed
by the positive responses they received from our teachers. We thank them for sharing their
knowledge, expertise and insights with us. We also thank All India Don Bosco Education
Society & DBYA Delhi, for organizing this animation programme for our school teachers in
our province. May God bless them all.

You can find here in the attached file the list of participants (Principals' meet & teachers'
training) from various schools and some group photos. Altogether there were 48 participants
for teachers' training. It was nice to see that a good number of teachers from Parish Schools
also came, especially village schools under the parishes of Mawlai and Nongthymmai.
Special thanks to them. Meanwhile some of our schools/centres did not have any
participant. Let’s hope that next time there will be participants from all our schools and
centres.

Once again, thank you very much for your generous contribution and collaboration for the
success of this training programme. God bless you all.


